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TO:   Honorable City Council  
 

FROM:  Interim City Administrator 
 
SUBJECT:  UPDATE ON I-710 PROJECT EIR AND IMPACTS TO THE CITY 

OF COMMERCE 
 
 
MEETING DATE:  July 18, 2017 
 

 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Receive and File. 
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
After many years, I-710 project is getting ready to release the Draft EIR. LA Metro staff 
and consultants will be presenting the alternatives that will be included in the document 
and will discuss the impacts to the City of Commerce. 
 
ALTERNATIVES: 
 

1. Approve staff recommendation 
2. Reject staff recommendation 
3. Provide staff with further direction 

 
 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
 
No Fiscal impacts. 

 
RELATIONSHIP TO STRATEGIC GOALS: 
 
“Develop and implement a sustainable Capital Improvement Program to ensure the 
quality of the existing infrastructure and to support future plans for the City.” 
 
 

Item No.   
 

CITY OF COMMERCE 

AGENDA REPORT 
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Approved by:  Maryam Babaki, Director of Public Works and Development Services 
Prepared by:  Seung Yang, Associate Civil Engineer 
Reviewed by:  Vilko Domic, Finance Director 
Approved as to form:  Eduardo Olivo, City Attorney 
Respectfully submitted:  Matthew C. Rodríguez, Interim City Administrator 
 
ATTACHMENTS: 
  
 Resolution 
 

 


